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PUBLIC COMMENT: Patrick Goddard patrickfgodd

ard@gmail.c

om

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 The prefabricated, modular elements of the 

Michael K Green Skatepark, particularly the 

halfpipe, are in poor condition and need 

replacing with concrete.  As you are aware, the 

skatepark was redone in 2010.  About 2/3's of 

the elements use "prefab"• (that use metal and 

plastic materials) and have had various repairs 

done to them over the years.  Unfortunately, 

sections of the ramps are probably beyond 

repair and the best, long term solution is to 

replace these elements with new concrete 

features.

12/6/2016

14. (16-1082) Recommendation to request 

City Manager to prepare a study session 

for the FIS Customs Facility to be heard at 

the City Council Meeting on December 13, 

2016.

Scott Ward scottyjward

@earthlink.n

et

Long 

Beach

CA 90808 Due to the short notice and lack of public 

information provided the agenda item should be 

moved to a later date.

12/5/2016

14. (16-1082) Recommendation to request 

City Manager to prepare a study session 

for the FIS Customs Facility to be heard at 

the City Council Meeting on December 13, 

2016.

Rae Gabelich hoorae1@ao

l.com

Long 

Beach

CA 90805 The request to further educate all 9 council 

members prior to this important vote is a great 

idea.  Unfortunately, instead of the original date 

of November 15th  it has now been rescheduled 

for December 13th. The peak of the holiday 

rush season!  The council had this discussion, 

presented by Daryl Supernaw in August.  Avoid 

bringing this item back during the holidays!  #2 - 

Ask Mais to address the concern expressed of 

being sued if you do not approve this request.  

On what grounds?

12/5/2016

14. (16-1082) Recommendation to request 

City Manager to prepare a study session 

for the FIS Customs Facility to be heard at 

the City Council Meeting on December 13, 

2016.

La Vonne Miller lmiller853@a

ol.com

Los Cerritos 

Area

Long 

Beach

CA 90807 Please consider postponing all meetings 

involving the airport FIS facility until after the 

holidays. Many people are out of town or 

booked with other responsibilities at this time of 

year. This issue is too important to be discussed 

during the holiday season.

Thank you for your consideration.

12/5/2016
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14. (16-1082) Recommendation to request 

City Manager to prepare a study session 

for the FIS Customs Facility to be heard at 

the City Council Meeting on December 13, 

2016.

Jean Young ardmore.com

munications

@gmail.com

Honorable Mayor Garcia and City Council 

Members, 

I urge you to delay the study session on the 

Long Beach Airport Federal Inspection Station 

(FIS) until the new year as many of your 

constituents who are concerned and eager to 

have  a voice in this issue, are busy with travel 

plans and events during this holiday season.  

Please postpone this important study session 

until the January city council meeting.  Sincerely 

and with thanks. Jean Young

12/3/2016

14. (16-1082) Recommendation to request 

City Manager to prepare a study session 

for the FIS Customs Facility to be heard at 

the City Council Meeting on December 13, 

2016.

GLENNIS 

DOLCE

glennisd@m

ac.com

Long 

Beach

CA 90807 Please move any study session on the FIS into 

the new year in order to have more community 

participation.  I think we all know how busy 

people are this time of year with student holiday 

events, work parties, and much much more.  In 

fact, LB Poly's Holiday Vocal Concert is Dec. 13 

in Cal Heights!  I'm pretty sure other schools 

have events scheduled throughout this same 

week putting pressure on the schedules of the 

very people who have a stake in the outcome of 

this issue. 

12/3/2016

15. (16-1083) Recommendation to request 

City Attorney to draft a resolution including 

but not limited to the draft language 

provided in support of the efforts of the 

Standing Rock Sioux Tribe and their allies 

opposing the construction of the Dakota 

Access Pipeline.

diana lejins dianalejins@

yahoo.com

90815 We can live without oil but we cannot live 

without water....!

12/6/2016
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15. (16-1083) Recommendation to request 

City Attorney to draft a resolution including 

but not limited to the draft language 

provided in support of the efforts of the 

Standing Rock Sioux Tribe and their allies 

opposing the construction of the Dakota 

Access Pipeline.

GLENNIS 

DOLCE

glennisd@m

ac.com

3713 Walnut Ave Long 

Beach

CA 90807 I think it is interesting that you reach out to 

support this opposition to the DAPL yet you do 

not hear your own constituents on issues right 

here in Long Beach.  Of course, I am speaking 

about the FIS facility and WHY you are pushing 

it so hard against the desires and concerns of 

the residents. SO, no to this.

We do not have any sway in this issue.  It might 

feel good, make a fun little twitter post and 

look/feel good in your newsletters but will not 

affect life here in Long Beach.    

12/5/2016
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